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Date: 

Nov. 17, 2017
To: 

Principals
From: 

Kim Korotkov, Director Education Support Services 
Copies:
Superintendents; Directors of Curriculum; Directors of ESS, Directors of Schools; Chris Treadwell; John McLaughlin
Object:  
Prevention of misuse of opioids and overdose interventions
________________________________________________________________________________________

The Department of Education and Early Childhood Development works in collaboration with various departments to promote healthy learning and working environments while ensuring a safe school environment that respects human rights. 

Please share the following Government of New Brunswick websites with school staff, families and (where developmentally appropriate) students in your community:
· Government of New Brunswick:

 http://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/corporate/promo/opioids.html
· Provincial Opioid Toolkit:

http://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/corporate/promo/opioids/Provincial_Opioid_Toolkit.html
This resource was developed by the Government of New Brunswick as well as Health Canada to prevent the misuse of opioids, such as Fentanyl, and to guide safe intervention practices in overdose situations.  
Please ensure that teachers responsible for teaching health and/or Personal Development and Career Planning in your school are aware of this information so that it can be linked with their existing curriculum content. Also, please inform Child and Youth Teams (Integrated Service Delivery) so that they can work with you, if necessary, to implement strategies to inform students, families and staff at your school. 
Kim Korotkov, 

Director,

Education Support Services
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